
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  News from the Federation – 20th June 2025 

Term Dates: 

Term Dates Link 
  
Wednesday 25th June (am) 
Reception Sporty Fun 
 
Wednesday 25th June  
Year 6 trip to Pizza Express 
 
Wednesday 2nd July  
Reception New Parent Meeting 
 
Wednesday 2nd July  
Year 2 Trip to Mountfitchet  
 
Thursday 3rd July  
Year 1 Boat Trip 
 
Monday 7th July 
Transition Day  
 
Tuesday 8th July (1.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Wednesday 9th July (5.30pm) 
Year 6 Performance  
 
Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th 
July 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Wednesday 16th July 
New Reception Picnic 
 
Wednesday 23rd July 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
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Sports Day 
 
Well done to everyone for taking part.  The totals will be calculated and the 
winning house will be shared with the school next week! 
 

     
 
Year 2 Measure 
           

       
 
 

Nursery Places 
 
We have places in our 
Nursery available for 
September! 
 
 Our Nursery runs from 8.45 
to 11.45 – if you are 
interested in securing a 
place, please contact the 
school office at 
office@trumpingtonmeado
ws.cambs.sch.uk 
 

  

A big thanks to everyone who came along to Sports Day on Wednesday morning: it was 
great to see such a good turnout and to see the children engaging so positively with the 
different activities.   Thanks also to the TCC sports ambassadors, some of whom are 
previous students of TM, who supported with the event. 
 
This week included ‘Thank A Teacher Day’.  Whilst it’s not clear why this should constitute 
a single ‘day’, it was an opportunity for me to thank all the staff at school for the efforts 
they make every day to do the best for the children here.  Efforts that feel ever so slightly 
harder during a heatwave... 
 
The warm weather is forecast to continue so please do ensure your child has a named 
sunhat in school and has sun tan lotion applied before coming into school.    We will 
encourage children to drink as much as water as possible during the day. 
 
Mr Monro 

In Science Year 2 have been looking 
at the human body and in Maths 
have been looking at measure. The 
children combined the two areas of 
learning and investigated if there 
are any links between the length of 
our arms/legs and our height. The 
children measured their height 
with a piece of string and then used 
it to compare their height to other 
parts of their body.  
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PTA Summer Fair 
 
We’re looking forward to welcoming you all to the PTA summer fair on the Fawcett playing field on 28th June. 
One of the key things for making this a success is you! As we plan and organise, we need to know how many 
people are able to help on the day, as this tells us how many stalls and activities we can prepare. This event is 
a really great chance to come out together as a community and have some fun at the same time as raising 
money for the amazing work the schools do. 
 
If you’re around and able to help, it would be great if you could fill in this really quick sign-up link here. 
If you have any questions or thoughts, do also feel free to get in touch via the email address below. 
 
Thanks, 
Ben 
ben.wp.pta@gmail.com 
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